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STATE OF

COLORADO Musick - DNR, Jason <jason.musick@state.co.us>

OSM and BLM notification of MR-171 approval

1 message

Scott Wanstedt <swanstedt@deserado.com> Thu, Jun 29, 2017 at 3:27 PM
To: "Musick - DNR, Jason" <jason.musick@state.co.us>

Jason,

Copies of the approved revision application for MR-171 was sent to both the OSM and BLM.
Cover letters for both submittals are attached.
Thanks.

Scott Wanstedt
Environmental Engineer
Blue Mountain Energy, Inc.

970-675-4322
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BLUE MOUNTAIN ENERGY

3607 County Rd. 65
Rangely, CO 81648
(970)675-4300

fax (970)675-4399

,Q DESERADO

June 29, 2017

Ms. Jennifer Maiolo

BLM - Little Snake Field Office
455 Emerson Street

Craig, CO 81625

RE: Deserado Mine ~ Permit No. C-1981-018.

Minor Revision #171 (MR-171)

2017 Development Drilling Program including 15 development drill holes, 5 degas
boreholes, 5 nitrogen injection holes and one pilot hole.

Dear Jennifer;

DRMS has approved the permit action referenced above. A copy of the approved
revisions to the application for Blue Mountain Energy, Inc.’s (BME) are enclosed.

If you have any questions, please call me at 970-675-4322.

Sincerely, ;

Scott Wanstedt
Environmental Engineer

enc.

cc: Zach Trujillo - DRMS
Jeff Dubbert



DESERADO Mi
BLUE MOUNTAIN ENERGY

3607 County Rd. 65
Rangely, CO 81648
(970)675-4300

fax (970)675-4399

June 29, 2017

Mr. Alan Boehms

Office of Surface Mining
1999 Broadway, Suite 3320
Denver, Colorado 80202

RE: Deserado Mine - Permit No. C-1981-018.
Minor Revision #171 (MR-171)
2017 Development Drilling Program including 15 development drill holes, 5
degas boreholes, 5 nitrogen injection holes and one pilot hole.

Dear Mr. Boehms:

DRMS has approved the permit action referenced above. A copy of the approved
revisions to the application for Blue Mountain Energy, Inc.’s (BME) are enclosed.

If you have any questions, please call me at 970-675-4322.
Sincerely,

MWM

Scott Wanstedt
Environmental Engineer

enc.

cc: Zach Trujillo - DRMS
Jeff Dubbert



